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Notices Regarding the Effects of the Tohoku Earthquake and Tsunami 
 

AnGes MG expresses its deepest condolences to all those affected by the Tohoku Earthquake 
and Tsunami that occurred on March 11, 2011. 
 
Our company’s present situation is as follows. 
 

1. Safety of our employees 
 

We have confirmed that all employees and board members in all departments are safe. 
 
2. The state of our research facilities and apparatus, etc. 
 

There has been no serious harm to our research facilities and apparatus, etc. 
 
3. Effect on business performance 
 

We believe that the earthquake will have only a minimal effect on AnGes MG’s 
business performance.  However, if there is any information related to this that should 
be released, we shall do so immediately. 
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